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From: Lynden Howells 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 5:08 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Please extend the timeline. Lynden Howells,  

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I am still totally shocked that the idea of a peace park and a place for reconciliation (agreed to by all relevant parties) 
was unceremoniously dumped by the premier.  

I also cannot understand why a stadium should be proposed to be built on this site, when there are far better places, 
and the present stadium in Launceston has never had to turn away an AFL fan for lack of space! Please think, premier. 

Yours faithfully, 

Lynden Howells 
 




